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Order of Worship

Welcome

InnesPrelude O God Our Help in Ages
Mr. Bill Callaway, pianist 

For the Beauty of the Earth UMH 92Hymn

1. For the beauty of the earth, for the glory of the skies,
    for the love which from our birth over and around us lies;
    Lord of all, to thee we raise this our hymn of greatful praise. 

6. For thyself, best Gift Divine, to the world so freely given,
     for that great love of thine, peace on earth, and joy in heaven:
     Lord of all, to thee we raise this our hymn of greatful praise. 

Our Father who art in heaven, 
hallowed be thy name. 
Thy kingdom come. 
Thy will be done, 
on earth as it is in heaven. 
Give us this day our daily bread, 
and forgive us our trespasses,
as we forgive those who tresspass against us,
And lead us not into temptation, 
but deliver us from evil.
For thine is the kingdom, 
and the power, and the glory, forever
Amen

Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer Rev. Lee

Rev. Eric Lee



BarbeeOffertory This Little Light of Mine - Traditional
Mr. Allen Barbee, instrumentalist

VideoScripture Reading
Produced and edited by Chuck Bell Music for Dahlonega United Methodist 

Acts 2:1-21

Rev. Stacey RushingSermon

Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee UMH 89Hymn

1. Joyful, joyful, we adore thee,
   God of glory, Lord of love;
   hearts unfold like flowers before thee,
   opening to the sun above.
   Melt the clouds of sin and sadness;
   drive the dark of doubt away.
   Giver of immortal gladness,
   fill us with the light of day!

4. Mortals, join the mighty chorus
     which the morning stars began;
     love divine is reigning o’er us,
     binding all within its span.
     Ever singing, march we onward,
     victors in the midst of strife;
     joyful music leads us sunward,
     in the triumph song of life.

Rev. LeeBenediction



Prayer Requests
Our Members:
Joanne Gibson issues with asthma and migraines
Jim Minnich recovering from a fall
Barbara Olds recovering at home
Susan Burdick at home, undergoing treatments
Sid Berry declining health; and Denise (his daughter) as caretaker
Joe Lipsky apartment damage
Penny Rose treatments
Wendell Turner recovering at home
Richard, Sr. Watts recovering at home
Hill Latham recovering at home
Mary Osgood in hospice in Denver
Kate Winne recovering at home
Tristan McIntosh son of Tiffany Brown

Our Loved Ones:
Otis Farmer friend of Ross Glover
Moi Monroe brother of Ann Hammond
Peter Krstovic Chris Tench’s husband
Treila Holmstock friend of Kathy Brannon
Judy Johnson sister of Susan Montgomery
Brittany Lambert granddaughter of the Lingles
Dr. Larry Dunn father of Mary Thornton
Bryce Thornton nephew of Mary and Bill Thornton
John and Mary Williams Denise Berry’s daughter Sydney’s in-laws
Ila Nichols daughter-in-law of Dean Nichols
Omer Benn father of Liesa Nichols
Betty and Jean Connell sisters of Eleanor Wilson
Leslie Tiller friend of Dawn Powell and teacher at Huntley Hills
Cheryl Partlow friend of Kathleen Heller and Holly Swing
John (and his wife) Duffy Sharon Dunten’s parents
Chet Jameson brother of Andy Jameson
Will McDaniel cousin of Andy Jameson
Stephen Padgett friend of Kim Brown
Preston Polun son of Melissa and Zach
Faye Ridling friend of Holly Swing
Ren Davis friend of Marvin Brown
Bob Crosby father of Andy Crosby
Sarah Davenport friend of Holly Swing

Our Sympathy to:
The family of Richard Hickman who passed away on May 22. A celebration of life will be held at a later date.
 The family of Jackie Shulz who passed away on May 18. A celebration of life will be held at a later date.
Jen Johnson on the death of her stepfather, Richard Mullenbac, on May 18.
The family of Carolyn Sherrill who passed away on May 10. A celebration of life will be held at a later date.
Ray and Jane Manus on the death of their great-grandson, Duncan Bates. 



Events

Zoom Sunday school for K-2nd and 3rd-5th. Please contact Kristyl Kepley for the 
Zoom link if you would like to participate. kkepley@chambleeumc.org

Fellowship Class meets on Sundays at 10a and Wednesdays 8:30p on Zoom. 
Jennifer Teahan is contact- jentea74@hotmail.com

In light of the current situation, and in an abundance of caution, the Children’s 
Council has decided to postpone VBS until the Fall. More information will be 
forthcoming! If you have any questions, please reach out to Kristyl at kkepley@
chambleeumc.org

Bridge Class will be using The Wired Word study. Contact Sheila Gillespie to get 
connected.

Wednesday Night Supper Zoom Meeting
You are invited to grab some dinner and join us for a Wednesday Night Supper 
Zoom gathering! email Linda King at lking@chambleeumc.org to get the link for 
our 6 p.m. Wednesday gathering!

Worship Leaders & Church Staff
Rev. Eric Lee, Senior Pastor                                                              elee@chambleeumc.org
Rev. Stacey Rushing, Associate Pastor                                    srushing@chambleeumc.org
Jacob Hinckley, Director of Operations                                jhinckley@chambleeumc.org
Allen Barbee, Minister of Music                                               abarbee@chambleeumc.org
Bill Callaway, Organist                                                              bcallaway630@earthlink.net
Linda King, Hospitality & Membership Care		              lking@chambleeumc.org
Alexis Rodriguez, AV Engineer                                                          av@chambleeumc.org
Will Goodwin, Youth Director                                             wgoodwin@chambleeumc.org
Kristyl Kepley, Children’s Director	 kkepley@chambleeumc.org
Morgan Kennedy, Communications Director                   mkennedy@chambleeumc.org
Rachel Mikesell, Communications  	                                          rachel@chambleeumc.org
Mellie O’Keefe, Kindergarten Director                                   mokeefe@chambleeumc.org
Chrissy Deegan, Parent’s Morning Out Coordinator                  pmo@chambleeumc.org
Taylor Aycock, Nursery Coordinator                                       nursery@chambleeumc.org


